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MUNICIPAL ASSOCIATION OF VICTORIA 

 
12 December 2022 
 
 
 
The Hon. Tim Pallas MP 
Treasurer 
Level 4, 1 Treasury Place 
EAST MELBOURNE VIC 3002 
 
Delivered via email: treasurer@dtf.vic.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Treasurer 
 
MAV’s pre-budget submission 
 
The MAV has prepared the attached pre-budget submission to highlight several priority 
financial challenges facing Victoria’s 79 councils and the communities they serve. 
 
Priority issues for the Government’s consideration are influenced by the impact of recent 
flooding on community infrastructure and underfunding of joint State-Local service programs 
opportunities for improved community outcomes. 
 
I would welcome the opportunity to further discuss any of the priority matters arising from our 
pre-budget submission with you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
CR DAVID CLARK  
President  
 
 
 
Encl:  MAV 2023 Pre-budget Submission 
 
Cc:  The Hon. Melissa Horne, Minister for Local Government 


